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PPRREEPPCCAARREE  DDAAYY                  

NNUURRSSEERRIIEESS   
General Notice 

A polite request to parents, carers and 

accompanying children, please DO NOT open 

the door to others. A member of staff will 

assist with this. 

Many Thanks. 

Please note that newsletters are also 

available via our EYLog online learning 

journey providing the account is activated. 

 

 

 

Our May Birthdays were 

Neave, Ellen, Edward, Mila, 

Tristan, Evie, Henrietta and Helen. 

 

We hope you all had a lovely birthday! 

 

Dates to remember: 

Sports Day for Pre-School only- Friday 23rd 

June at 1.30pm 

Sports Day for Intermediates and 

Toddlers only-Thursday 20th July at 2.30 

Graduation Day for Pre-School 2017 

leavers only- Monday 10th July at 2.30 

Birchfield on Sea – Dress up day (Whole 

Nursery) and party (Pre-School and 

Intermediates only) – Tuesday 11th July 

Birchfield Summer Term Ends – Friday 14th 

July 

State School Term Ends – Tuesday 25th 

July  

Class Photo Orders – MUST be in by 
Thursday 22nd June by 12.30pm 

 

 

 
 

Welcome to Allie, Ellen, Rafe, Bonnie, 

Narayan, Orlando, Bertie and Jai who 

have all joined over the past few 

weeks. All are settling in well and 

adjusting to nursery life 😊 
 

News from the 

Rooms 
 

Babies: Babies have been engrossed in creating various pieces of art work 

for their new display. They have been engaged in painting, using collage and 

glue, feathers and anything else that is fun to use! 

 

Tweenies: Tweenies have enjoyed creating a Hungry Caterpillar display 

after observing our very own caterpillars! They have now turned into 

butterflies and are ready to be set free. They have also enjoyed filling and 

emptying various containers with sand these past weeks and introducing 

different objects into the sand such as cars or dinosaurs. They have also 

been thinking about using their manners and how they link in with the British 

Values.  

 

Toddlers: Toddlers have enjoyed growing their own sunflowers. Once we had 

seen some young shoots, the children have taken them home to enjoy caring 

and observing how they grow. Some of the sunflowers met with some 

challenging times on their journey home, but we have been re-assured that 

they are now all growing well! We have transferred some of the sunflowers 

outside and we hope that they will grow to an impressive height for the 

children to observe. Toddlers have also enjoyed making bread, biscuits and 

flapjacks over the past weeks, filling the nursery with some wonderful smells 

of baking, yum, yum😊 

 

Intermediates and Pre School: The children have enjoyed learning about 

the life cycle of a butterfly and observing our caterpillars as they turned 

into butterflies. They have also been naming and counting zoo animals and 

thinking about people who care for us. As Sports Day is looming, the children 

have begun to practice for their races. We hope you are able to come and 

cheer the children on and fingers crossed that the weather improves soon! 

  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Penny Shevyn 

Nursery Manager  

 

 

 

In June we wish 

Happy Birthday to Avi, Jack, Lilly, 

Harper, Chloe, Grace, Freddie, 

Myiah, Kieran, Mrs Robinson and 

Miss Allen. 

In July we wish Happy Birthday to 

Victoria, Esmee, Ibrahim, Macy, 

Bonnie, Summer, Nancy, Eloise and 

Monica. 
  

 


